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This week the dinosaurs from the water tray vanished! Then we received a letter telling us that they had gone to help a boy on an island.  After that the dinosaurs sent us a book that told us about the boy on the island.  We wrote letters to the dinosaurs telling them to come back soon.  Just Youth have also been in for Mission Week.  We learnt that we are all important to God, made a stain glass window picture and learnt a new song with them.
Visit the library and find out more about dinosaurs from information books.
We are trying to write numbers.  Please help your child to trace the numbers on the dinosaur sheet, making sure that they start on the red dot.


This week our Nursery Star of the Week is…
      Georgina!
Georgina really enjoys learning!  She wrote a great letter to the dinosaurs this week.  She has also done some fantastic work in maths.  She listens well and is beautifully behaved.   Well done Georgina!
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Our next topic is the Farm.  We need some beautiful artwork for our display.  It can be anything farm related such as a farm animal mask, a tractor, a painting of a farm or printing with fruit and vegetables.  There are lots of ideas online.
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